
        
 

MARKETING NOTE – May 31st, 2013 
 

PCN MMS-MIC/13/7747  
Crolles Qualification STM32F2 - STM32F4 Product Families 

 

MMS - Microcontrollers Division (MCD) 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
In reference to the PCN MMS-MIC/13/7747, we wish to inform you that we are 
postponing the qualification of Crolles as additional F/E manufacturing source for 
STM32F2 and STM32F4 product lines. 
 
In consequence, PCN document timing will be revised with the target to activate  
Crolles production source during Q4 2013.  We foresee sample availability by end of 
Q3 2013 

 
We remain available for any question you may have concerning this change.  
 
 
 
Sincere regards. 
 
Veronique Barlatier 
Commercial Marketing Manager  
Microcontroller Division  
 


